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PUBLIC NOTICE
TOWN OF CANTERBURY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

February 28,2019
Notice to Abutters.

Pursuant to NH RSA 676:4,1(d) the Town of Canterbury Subdivision Application, it is required
that all abutters to land intended for subdivision be notified of the proposal.

You, as an abutter, are hereby notified that a Subdivision Application for Scott Ruesswick and
Barbara Cook has been submitted to the Planning Board for property at 222 Intervale Road,
Canterbury, NH, Map/lot 236/2. The application is for a two lot subdivision.

A public hearing will be held on the merits of the application on Tuesday, March 12, 2019 at
7:00 p.m. at the Meeting House during the regular meeting of the Planning Board. You, as an
abutter, have the right to attend and testify at the public hearing.

Lori Gabriella, Secretary
Canterbury Planning Board



